
 

222 East Harris Street, Savannah, Georgia 31401 - Located at Abercorn and East Harris Streets 
Most Reverend Stephen D. Parkes ð Bishop of Savannah 

Most Reverend J. Kevin Boland ð Bishop Emeritus 

Hours: Mon. - Fri. 9:00 to 5:00̷  Phone: (912)233-4709  Fax: (912)233-8229  ̷ E-mail: office@savannahcathedral.org 
 ̷ Cathedral Website: www.savannahcathedral.org ̷ Cathedral Music: music@savannahcathedral.org 

Saturday: 12 Noon & 5:30 pm 
Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 am, & 11:30 am 
Weekdays: Mon thru Fri: 7:30 am & 12 Noon 
Holy Days: 7:30 am, 12 Noon, 6:00 pm 
Nursery:  Open For 10:00 AM Mass 
 
 

 
 
 
Baptisms  Arrangements should be made in advance. 
Confessions  Saturdays: 11:00  to 11:45 am  and  4:15   
to 5:00 pm. 
Weddings 
Arrangements should be made at least four months in 
advance. Participation in a marriage preparation 
program is required. Please call parish office for more 
information. 
Anointing of the Sick By request for those who are  
seriously ill. 

Childrenõs Religious Ed.:  Classes are Sundays at 8:45 AM 

R. C. I. A. Tuesdays - 7:00 to 8:00 PM    

 

 

 
 
Rector - Very Rev. J. Gerard Schreck, JCD 
Parochial Vicar - Rev. Andrew Larkin 
In Residence - Rev. Tom Peyton 
Deacon -  Dewain Smith, PhD 
Deacon -  Joseph Mullin 
Director of Music -  Dr. Paul Thornock 
Director of Religious Education - Mrs. Janee Przybyl 
Bookkeeper/Admin. Assistant - Ms. Jan Cunningham 
Office Assistant - Mrs. Brenda Price 
Maintenance - Mr. Jimmy Joseph Sheehan III 
Housekeeper/Food Services- Ms. Alma Young 
Docents - Mrs. Peggy Baker 
  Mrs. Gloria Keane 
 

Parish Staff 

Sacraments 

Faith Formation 

Cathedral Basilica of Saint John the Baptist 

 

Mass Schedule 
Photo By  Mary Clark Rechtiene 



Rectorõs Corner 
 

REGINA COELI HALL 
 

 Many parishioners have been asking, ñWhen can we see Regina Coeli Hall?ò We officially blessed it 
and had a reception on April 12th. On April 16th Bishop Parkes hosted a reception for donors to the Annual 
Catholic Appeal in the hall. On the 18th of April, the Priests of the Diocese had dinner in the hall following 
the Blessing of the Cathedral Basilica Insignia, at which Archbishop Hartmayer was present. 
  
 We were able to use the Hall despite the fact that it is not yet completely finished. Currently, West 
Construction is completing the framing of doors, the final carpentry work (columns, etc.), and the last bits of 
decorative painting that must be done by the Conrad Schmidt Company. Because of all that I have been hes-
itant to open the Hall for tours after all the weekend Masses. But, just as soon as it seems possible, I would 
love for everyone to be able to come downstairs after Mass and take a walk through our beautiful Regina 
Coeli Hall. I know that you will be very proud of what has been done! 
 
Rev. J. Gerard Schreck 
Rector 
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